
 

APPLAUD  
FOR OUR HEROES! 

 
Join our community to thank our heroes: 

Healthcare Workers 
First Responders 
Essential Workers 

Thursdays at 7:00 p.m. 
starting April 23, 2020.  

Continuing every Thursday while we shelter-in-place. 
 

We invite you to step outside your front door and clap, cheer, 
and make joyful noises for a few minutes to thank our front line and 

 essential workers who risk their own health everyday so we can be safe. 
Be creative! Make signs, make music, or just clap and smile at your neighbors. 

 

We appreciate all who are keeping things going during these trying times. 
 
 

 
 WE ARE ONE 

            #WeApplaud    #ClapBecauseWeCare     #ThanksHealthCareHeroes     

#ThankYouEssentialWorkers   #StayHomeSaveLives  
Tri-City Interfaith Council      Compassionate Fremont 


